
AuxiliAry EmErgEncy Fund 

dEcEmbEr bullEtin 

 

Hello Everyone,  

 Just returned from our Fall Conference in Oro Valley, Tucson thank 

you President Rose. 

Theres been a few changes to the AEF program. In the past the amount 

available was $2400.00 one time use for the AEF assistance program 

starting in 2024 year the amount has raised to $3000.00 onetime use. 

The same rules as before applying, members must be a current member 

and a good member for 3 years. 

 Theres also been a change to the application. The new application 

can be found on the National Website, ALAforVeterans, you will need 

your member id number to excess the website. You can also contact me 

at pjhplace@aol.com or at (320)282-0896 if you have any questions. 

You will also see your Year End Report Forms on the Department 

website, aladeptaz.org. 

 I would also like to take the time to wish everyone a Happy 

Holiday season, Thanksgiving is approaching fast, and Christmas is right 

around the corner.  

 

       Patti Hartfiel  

       AEF Chairman 
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